CIRCULAR LETTER NO. 326

TO: All Interested Pefsons
FROM.: Paul V. Buckley, Commissioner

RE: Increase in Rate of Reimbursement for Travel Expenses

DATE: July 9, 2008

Upon consideration of the increase in the cost of travel in this
Commonwealth it is determined that an increase is warranted for the per
mile reimbursement rate paid to injured workers for travel to and from
treatment and for travel to and from vocational training and/or education
under an approved Individual Written Rehabilitation Plan.

Effective August 1, 2008, the travel reimbursement rate shall be $.45 per
mile.

See G.L.c. 152, §§ 5, 13 and 30 and 452 CMR §§ 1.07 (2) (c) 2. and 4.02

Paul V. Buckley
Commissioner
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